
 
TOWN OF THORNTOWN 

 
SNOW QUOTE NOTICE 

 
 
 
 
The Town of Thorntown is accepting bids for snow removal for the 2023-2024 season.  The contract will 
run from October 1, 2023 to September 30, 2024.  Bid documents are available at the Thorntown Town 
Hall or on the town website www.townofthorntown.com.  Sealed bids must be received at the 
Thorntown Town Hall, 101 West Main St., Thorntown, IN, 46071, by September 15, 2023.  Bids will be 
opened at the September 18, 2023, Town Council meeting to be held at 7:00 pm, at the Town Hall, 101 
West Main St., Thorntown, IN.  Please mark your bids "Snow Removal 2023-2024”. 


